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Dear Presiding Officer 

 
Thank you for your response of 27 April 2022, on behalf of the SPCB, in relation to 
the Scottish Parliament’s new website. 
  
The Finance and Public Administration Committee considered this response at its 
meeting yesterday and has agreed to invite the SPCB to give oral evidence at our 
meeting on 17 May 2022. The purpose of this session is to explore in more detail 
with the SPCB some of the issues raised in its response. 
  
The clerks to the Committee would be happy to liaise with your officials in relation to 
arrangements for this meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Kenneth Gibson MSP 
Convener  
Finance and Public Administration Committee  
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